
From: Lee Cowen <lee@cowenllc.com>
To:

Date: 1/26/2016 5:13:06 PM
Subject: Apple Reception/Demo During NGA Weekend in DC

Dear Friends -

Please join Apple for an evening reception and product demonstrations during NGA Weekend on Sunday, February 
21, 2016.

The event will be held from 8:30-10:30 pm at the Apple Washington, DC offices (901 15th Street, NW, Suite 1000). 
RSVP to Julie Schmidt-Akins at (408) 974-9225 or schmidtakins@apple.com.

Apple will be providing refreshments at the reception. Please consult with your ethics official to determine whether 
you are permitted under applicable ethics laws to accept. The value (estimated $60.00 per person) will be reported 
on Apple's lobbying report if applicable, and a gift notification will be provided after the reception for your records. 
For any ethics-related questions related to this event, please contact Genevieve Wyman in Apple Government 
Affairs at (408) 974-6550 or glewis@apple.com.

I hope you and/or a colleague can join us!

Regards,
Lee

Lee Cowen
President
Cowen Consulting, LLC
Lee@CowenLLC.com
202-285-7777
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